HENDERSON COUNTY
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

MEETING DATE: March 17, 2014

SUBJECT: County Flag Adoption

ATTACHMENTS: Yes - Tri-Color Flag Design

PRESENTER: Amy Brantley, Assistant County Manager
SUMMARY OF REQUEST:

Throughout the month of February the Public Information Officer gathered votes for the county
flag design. 742 votes were collected through an online survey, email, call-ins, and a
Hendersonville Lightning poll. Of the 742 votes, 467 (or 62.93%) voted for the tri-color flag (or the
one resembling the North Carolina state flag). A vast majority of the comments we received dealt
with color options (i.e. - matching the red in the flag to the red in the apple). 4 alternative designs
were proposed, however, given the overwhelming majority toward the tri-color flag, staff
recommends with the adoption of the tri-color flag.

BOARD ACTION REQUESTED:

Staff recommends the adoption of the tri-color flag.

Suggested Motion:

I move that the Board adopt the tri-color flag.
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